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To: David Meadows 

From: Frederick Hill 

Date: February 27, 2012 

Re: Request for Board Presentation- Policy IHDB-E Proposed Changes 

 

Mr. Meadows, 

 

I request to present the proposed changes to Policy IHDB-E:  GED Programs for approval.  

State Board Policy 902 was updated in September 2010.  The proposed changes to Policy 

IHDB-E will reflect the required changes of SB Policy 902. 

 
 


